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VOTE NO ON HJR 201 – NO STATEWIDE PROPERTY TAX 

Housing in this state is already not affordable and increasing property taxes will not 

help.  Oregon is already one of the most expensive states to live in between income 

taxes, property taxes and all your "hidden" taxes.  My husband are already 

considering leaving Oregon to retire, because of the taxes.  Who is going to pay your 

taxes when taxpayers leave the state.  It definitely won't be from the homeless.  

Oregon is one of the few states the homeless rate is still increasing and why not with 

all the free stuff you are giving away with taxpayer money.   


